
 

 

 

 

 

 IMPORTANT REFURBISHMENT & CONSTRUCTION WORKS 

UPDATE. 

Dear Members, 

For further discussion at the meeting on Wednesday night, we wish to 

inform you of some upcoming and ongoing works aimed at improving 

our facilities: 

Work has commenced on the new pilot barriers under the supervision of 

Andrew Smallridge. This project covers all runways, and you will note a 

slight change in location to the western barrier. Be mindful of barricading 

around these zones for your safety. 

 

In addition, refurbishment of the pergola (old radio shelter) and internal 

clubhouse door painting is scheduled to take place on December 18, 

19, and 20th. The field will remain open, however access to some areas 

of the pits and clubhouse will be restricted. Please ensure you remain 

clear of any areas that may be barricaded off. Additional maintenance 

projects will continue during early 2025. 

 

All of these projects are part of the 2023/2024 budget and have been 

costed carefully. Thank you for your patience and cooperation during 

these improvement efforts. Please prioritise safety and adhere to any 

signage, restricted area notifications or directions from committee 

members. 
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